
Is Your 

Child 

Ready For 

12th Grade? 

12th graders are now required to 

have 2 doses of the MCV 

(Meningococcal) Vaccine BEFORE 

the beginning of the school year. 

 

Please be sure to contact your 

child’s pediatrician or the Guilford 

County Health Department at  

(336)  641-3245 to schedule your 

appointment today, then bring a 

copy of your updated  

Immunization Report to the 

school. 


